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SPS Canberra Excursion – One Week to Go 
 

 
This time next week we will be in Canberra. Below are some important reminders for a smooth start to the 
excursion. 
 
 

 The bus departs Elizabeth Street at 6.00 am sharp on Monday, 8 April. Please be here from 5.15 am but no 
later than 5.30 am. 

 Travel sick medication should be taken prior to departure from school on Monday. 
 Medication that has been prescribed by a doctor is to be given to Mrs Street on Monday morning, clearly 

labelled with the doctor’s directive and in original packaging. Please have this in a labelled Ziplock bag. 
 Please remember to include a TOWEL for your child. 
 Devices, including mobile phones and smart watches, are NOT allowed on the excursion for any reason. Any 

devices brought will be stored with staff until the end of the excursion and returned to the parent on return.  
 A packed recess, lunch, snacks and a refillable drink bottle, is required on Monday. Please pack in a day pack 

to go under the bus. The day pack will be used to store money, water bottle and souvenirs in. 
 Should an urgent matter arise whilst we on the Year 6 excursion to Canberra, please contact Mr Tattis on the 

phone number 0476 838 560. 
 The bus will return to Singleton Public School, Elizabeth Street entrance on Friday, 12 April at approximately 

2.30 pm. Please check the App on Friday, 12 April for more up to date information. It is important that you 
arrive PROMPTLY to collect your child.  

 
 
We are looking forward to a fabulous excursion with the students. 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 teachers         Anna O’Brien 
         Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 


